
 

   Jakarta, June 23th 2025  

     

  
Bidding Evaluation Result for   

Expert Modeler for Indonesia’s Net-Zero Industrial Roadmap Aligned 
with the 1.5°C Paris Agreement Target 

   
To all bid participants and all that may have concerns,   

 

We would like to extend our sincere gratitude to all institutions and individuals who expressed 

interest in IESR’s Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Expert Modeler for Indonesia’s Net-Zero 

Industrial Roadmap Aligned with the 1.5°C Paris Agreement Target. The RFP, issued on May 

20, 2025, remained open for submissions until June 11, 2025, following a one-time extension. 

During this period, we received a single proposal from PT Inovasi Dinamika Pratama. Given 

the urgency of the study and the tight timeline, we proceeded with an evaluation process, 

which included a clarification meeting and subsequent negotiations based on our internal 

budget estimates. 

 

Following a thorough evaluation process and in accordance with IESR’s internal procedures, 

we are pleased to announce that PT Inovasi Dinamika Pratama has met all qualifications 

and requirements outlined in the RFP. As a result, they have been selected as the successful 

bidder to carry out the study for the Expert Modeler for Indonesia’s Net-Zero Industrial 
Roadmap Aligned with the 1.5°C Paris Agreement Target. This announcement reflects 

IESR’s commitment to ensuring transparency and accountability throughout the bidding 

process. 

 

  

With best regards,   
 

 

 

Juniko Nur Pratama 

Program Manager Energy System Transformation   
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